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March 5, 2019 
 
Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
RE: Puget Sound Energy (formerly Puget Sound Power and Light Company), Annual Report of 

Sales and Transfers of Real Property as Required in Docket U-892688 and WAC 480-143-
190.  

 
Dear Mr. Johnson:   
 
Commission Staff has reviewed the compliance filing of Puget Sound Energy dated February 28, 
2019, titled Affidavit and Report of Sales and Transfers of Real Property during 2018.  
 
Staff believes that the filing complies fully with the Commission’s Supplemental Order 03, 
Ordering Paragraph 19, entered January 17, 1990, and with the requirements of WAC 480-143-
190. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
AMY I. WHITE  
Regulatory Analyst, Energy Regulation  


